
Nov. 16-20
Mrs. Protan - Pre-K 1

Welcome! This week
We had a wonderful week exploring  
Nursery Rhymes! We enjoyed 
listening to new rhymes, comparing 
them, and acting them out.  We had 
fun creating puppets and another   
                    class book, Who Went  
                    Up the Hill?  We focused  
                    on the letter Mm with  
                    Little Miss Muffet, Mary     

Mary Quite Contrary, and Mary      
Had a Little Lamb.  We also 
focused on number identification 
and counting with Hey Diddle 
Diddle Count & Write the Room 
Scavenger Hunt.  

Next week Weekly focus
 We will continue learning more 
nursery rhymes and get ready for 
Thanksgiving.  We will discuss why we 
celebrate Thanksgiving and talk about 
what we are thankful for.   
We will be making Thanks- 
giving art and learning all  
about turkeys.  

 Letter - Hh 
Number - 7 
Shape - Review 
Color - Review 
Religion - Thanksgiving 
*We will also review Frog 
 Jump Capital Letters  
 

Thank you! Important information
 Thank you for helping us 
honor our Veterans! We 
enjoyed mailing cards to 
show our appreciation.   
  
             

 *Please return Blue Folders on Monday. 
 *Please return clean blankets daily. 
 *Please send in coats for recess.   
  
              Nov. 25-27: No School 
                Thanksgiving Break


